Dear BDM Water User: L
5 proposed a path for their pipeline right
aguifer which flows directly into
ent PUC hearing that this is
dangerous and places our BDM \u THE PEOPLE must inform the
PUC comm1ssmners that th1sfls un\ ‘htab; gmd th t’ there must be a pipeline reroute

though an area in Marshall Coun;f
BDM'’s water source aquifer. EXR

3 ‘to jot down your request to the PUC
\l our sensitive water area. Tlme 18 very very short.
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500 East Capitol Ave.

Pierre, SD 57501-5070
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